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Laura Crawford

From: Colin Mayrs >

Sent: 19 February 2025 17:15

To: Planning

Subject: Objection to planning application LA/01/2024/1187/F

Dear planners 

I would like to formally object to planning applica�on LA01/2024/1187/F for the use of an exis�ng waste transfer 
sta�on to allow storage of mix municipal waste. 
I have recently got planning approve to build a house less than 50m from this site. LA01/2023/0417/F.  
I thought the landfill site had closed and the council was going to come good on the original condi�on to turn the 
ground into a geo park.  
My concern is the odour and smell from this change of use will not only affect my enjoyment of my new house but 
also cause complaints from the nearby caravan park.  

Best regards 
Colin Mayrs 
Sent from my iPhone 


